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Dear Parents and Carers, 

I write with exciting news regarding the new academic year. 

Overleaf, I have detailed new class teachers and class movement. For Years 4 and 

5 I have also sent learning group changes. We welcome three new teachers to 

our team from September – Mr McAuley in Year 6, Mr Abel in Year 4 and Mr 

Miller also in Year 4. Miss Bailey and Mrs Scott-Roberts will be leaving us for 

pastures new in July. 

You will notice that we have re-named classes with shades of blue! Using teacher 

initials for class names wasn’t very user friendly, especially on occasions when 

teachers left during the year. Using the new class names means that the class 

identity belongs to the children, not the children! We will also now be known as 

Teams. 

I am also delighted to be able to “officially” inform you of some appointments to 

bring the leadership team to full strength. Mrs Emily Hughes has been appointed 

as Trust-wide Senco. Mrs Hughes brings a wealth of experience with her and we 

warmly welcome her to her new role. She has already joined the Viking team and 

will be gradually introducing herself to families over the course of this term. Mrs 

Whitworth (who from September will revert to being known as Miss Cheshire) 

has also now formally taken on the role of Assistant Headteacher and maintains 

her teaching commitment and leadership of Reception and Year 1. Finally, I have 

appointed a new Deputy Headteacher. Miss Natalie Barrow joins us from 

September but will be visiting the school prior to this – notably for our transition 

morning and open evening. 

All of our new appointments truly add strength and valuable experience to Team 

Chilton. I am delighted to be in a position to welcome such excellent practitioners 

to the school and I know that they are extremely excited to join us in providing 

the best possible school experience for all of our pupils. We will be holding a 

“Parent Meet” with SLT on 12th July at 6pm (further details below) for you to 

meet the team. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Kate Law  

  Head of School 
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Class arrangements for 2017-18 
 

Current classes and teachers shown with new team names followed by new teachers (additional 
information has been sent for Years 4 and 5): 

 

NEW RECEPTION CLASSES Team Ocean  
Miss Cheshire (formally Mrs 

Whitworth) and Mrs Bennett 

Team Sky  
Miss Jordan 

RECEPTION MOVING TO YEAR 1 RWB – Mrs Whitworth and Mrs 
Bennet 

Become Team Sapphire  
With Miss Davey (Y1) 

RVJ – Miss Jordan 
Become Team Cornflower  

With Mrs Gale (Y1) 

YEAR 1 MOVING TO YEAR 2 1ED – Miss Davey 
Become Team Azure 

With Mrs Rowland-Hill (Y2) 

1MG – Mrs Gale 
Become Team Peacock  

With Mrs Jones and Miss 
Wright (Y2) 

YEAR 2 MOVING TO YEAR 3 2CC – Mrs Cousins 
Become Team Aqua  

With Miss Spickett (Y3) 

2JW – Mrs Jones and Miss 
Wright 

Become Team Topaz  
With Mrs Cousins (Y3) 

YEAR 3 MOVING TO YEAR 4 3RB – Mrs Rowland-Hill and Mrs 
Bax 

Become Team Royal  
With Mr Miller (Y4) 

3BS – Miss Spickett 
Become Team Indigo  

With Mr Abel (Y4) 

YEAR 4 MOVING TO YEAR 5 
Please see additional learning 

group listings 

4EB – Miss Bailey 
Become Team Cyan  
With Mr Pile (Y5) 

LEARNING GROUP 
MR WHEELER (Y5) 

Will be Team Colbalt  
(see additional 

information) 

4SR – Mrs Scott-
Roberts 

Become Team 
Turquoise  

With Miss Lane (Y5) 

YEAR 5 MOVING TO YEAR 6 
Please see additional class 

listings 

Team Periwinkle  
Miss Scarr 

Team Ultramarine  
Mr McAuley 

Team Teal  
Miss Isaac 

 
 

Other Messages for Term 6: 
 

Chilton Art Project 
After the beautiful work produced for the Rotary Art Competition, we would like to introduce our own 
termly art project. So often, children produce such amazing creations at home and we would like to be 
able to display some of this talent around the school. 
The Term 6 Art Competition is called “Shades of Blue” (in line with our new team names!) 
The art-work can take on any shape or form – it is entirely up to the children. It is, of course, optional and 
voluntary  but we welcome any work to be completed and brought in to school and placed on the stage 
in the school hall on the morning of Friday 7th July. We will then display it around the school for all to 
enjoy. 
This information will be repeated in learning letters from next week! 
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Bake Sale 
Our Year 5 bake sale ladies have asked to organise another sale in aid of the PTFA. This will take place on 
22nd June and cakes will be on sale at break times and after school. The children have asked for 
donations of cakes and biscuits to be brought in for the sale on the 22nd and give their thanks in advance. 
 

Non Uniform Days in exchange for Summer Fayre donations 
Our Summer Fayre is being held on Saturday 15th July. 
Once again, we would like to ask for your kind donations to help us run some stalls. 
On Friday 7th July, please could you donate a bottle for the tombola. 
On Friday 14th July, please could KS1 children donate sweets and KS2 children donate cakes. 
In exchange for these donations, the children may enjoy a non-uniform day on both the 7th and 14th! 
 

Parent Meet with SLT 
The first of these will be held on 12th July at 6pm in the school hall. This is a chance for you to meet the 
Leadership Team. We will give information regarding this school year and the next and there will be an 
opportunity for questions, queries, comments and feedback. 
A full outline of the content of the meeting will be communicated in advance and suggestions for items 
for discussion will also be invited prior to the meeting.  The plan is that these will then be held three 
times per year in alternate terms to the governor clinics. 
 

 

Term 6 Dates  
Our Web address has changed slightly – it is now www.chiltonprimary.co.uk 

 

Parent Teacher Consultations Dates 
Year 5 – Monday 12th & Tuesday 15th 

Open classes for Years 1, 3 and 4 – Tuesday 13th June 3:15 – 4 
Year 1 – 21st & 22nd June 
Year 3 – 20th & 22nd June 
Year 4 – 21st & 22nd June 
 
Other dates this term: 
w/b 12th June – Year 1 phonics screen week 
week of 26th June – BOOK FAIR in school 
Thursday 29th June – Year 4 trip to France 
Tuesday 4th July – KS2 Spelling Bee (CHANGE OF DATE) 
Thursday 6th July – Transition Day (most secondary schools have a second day on 7th July) 
Thursday 6th July – Open Evening – 6-7:30pm 
Wednesday 12th July – PROVISIONAL DATE – For Mr Redwood’s music evening – awaiting confirmation from 
all music teachers 
Friday 7th July – Bring a Bottle for the summer fayre tombola in exchange for non-uniform day 
Wednesday 12th July – Parent Meet with SLT 6pm 
Friday 14th July – YR, 2 and 6 reports out 
Friday 14th – KS1 bring sweets and KS2 bring cakes for the summer fayre in exchange for non-uniform 
day 
Saturday 15th July – Summer Fayre 
Thursday 20th July – Sports Days 

http://www.chiltonprimary.co.uk/


   Aspiration – Challenge – Collaboration – Diversity – Engagement – Enquiry – Autonomy 
 

 

End of Term – 2pm on Friday 21st July (1:30 for Year 6 pupils) 
 

 
TERM DATES FOR 2017 – 18 – Including Inset Days: 

Term 1 

4th September 2017  -  20th October 2017 

6 Weeks 4 Days 

Inset Day 1: Monday 4th September 2017 

Term 1 starts for pupils: Tuesday 5th September 2017 

 

Term 2 

30th October 2017  -  21st December 2017 

7 Weeks  2 Days 

Inset Day 2: Monday 30th October 2017 

Term 2 starts for pupils: Tuesday 31st October 2017 

 

Term 3 

4th January 2018  -  9th February 2018 

 5 weeks 2 Days 
No inset days allocated 

Term 3 starts for pupils:  Tuesday 4th January 2018 
 

Term 4 

19th February 2018  -  29th March 2018 

5 weeks 4 Days 

Inset Day 3: Monday 19th February 2018 

Term 4 starts for pupils:  Tuesday 20th February 2018 

 

Term 5 

16th April 2018  -  25th May 2018 

5 weeks 4 days 

Inset Day 4: Monday 16th April 2018 

 Term 5 starts for pupils: Tuesday 17th April 2018 
 
 

Term 6 
  

4th June 2018  -  24th July 2018 
7 weeks 1 Day 

Inset Day 5: Friday 29th June 2018 

Term 6 starts for pupils:  Monday 4th June 2018 

 

Staff Contact Details: 
NEW EMAIL ADDRESSES: 
Leadership:  



   Aspiration – Challenge – Collaboration – Diversity – Engagement – Enquiry – Autonomy 
 

 

Mrs Law – kate.law@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mrs Whitworth – hannah.whitworth@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Miss Wright – nicki.wright@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Miss Scarr – gemma.scarr@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mrs Sutherland (Trust Business Manager) – Victoria.sutherland@vikingacademytrust.com  
Mrs Emily Hughes (Trust Senco) – emily.hughes@vikingacademytrust.com 
 

Reception and Key Stage One 
Miss Jordan – victoria.jordan@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mrs Bennett – danielle.bennett@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Miss Davey – emily.davey@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mrs Gale – michaela.gale@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mrs Cousins – claire.cousins@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mrs Jones – holly.jones@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
 

Key Stage Two 
Miss Spickett – beth.spickett@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mrs Rowland-Hill – helen.rowland-hill@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mrs Bax – paula.bax@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Mrs Scott-Roberts – nicky.scott@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Miss Bailey – emma.bailey@chiltonprimary.co.uk 
Miss Lane – amy.lane@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mr Wheeler – david.wheeler@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mr Pile – michael.pile@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Miss Isaac – carol.isaac@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
 

Pastoral and Support Team 
Mrs O’Grady – angie.ogrady@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mrs Crow – emma.crow@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mrs Archer – sheila.archer@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Mrs Downs – fiona.downs@chiltonprimary.co.uk  
Miss Knight – emma.knight@chiltonprimary.co.uk 

  


